
Board Report – 3/11/25

Summary:

The Alsea Project Update: On March 6th our committee met and worked on our school wide 
expectations and the descriptors for the different areas of our school. We are already planning for next 
year and the implementation of the school wide support. Part of the PBIS philosophy is rewarding 
students, so we are wanting to put together a small school store where students can redeem their PRIDE 
tickets each week. If anyone wants to make donations to our efforts, please contact the school. Any fun 
prizes would be welcomed.

Our next meeting will be Friday, 3/21/25. This is a grading day, and we will use some of the day to put all 
our expectations together and work to formalize our process/procedures for PBIS.

We have completed another season of basketball. Our students should be proud of their 
accomplishments. The boys’ first round playoff game didn’t go the way we hoped but was a good 
experience for them to play a top-rated team in the state. We are looking forward to fielding both girls’ 
and boys’ basketball at Alsea next year.

Track practice started last week. We have a couple of HS students representing and we have 
approximately 20 MS students representing this year. We look forward to their success this year.

After school enrichment classes have started. Students can choose from culinary, clay art, Choir, and 
dance. Students have been producing some great products in these after school classes.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me directly.


